
Does your child turn 4 before August 31st 2019?
If so, it's now time to apply for a Reception place. To make your application and find helpful

tips and information, visit:
www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/admissions

Or visit a school

admissions "Drop

In" session at the

following venues:

 Closing Date 15th January 2019 

"Have your 
parents applied 
for your school 

place yet?"

Wellingborough Library - Thursday 4th

October 10am - 12pm 

Corby Library - Tuesday 9th October 10am

-12pm

Weston Favell Library - Wednesday 10th

October 10am till 12.30pm

Kettering Library - Tuesday 16th October

 9.30 to 11.30am   

Northampton Central Library - Friday 30th

November 10.30 to 1pm



When do you need to apply for 
your child’s school place? 

If your child turns 4 before 31 August 2019 it is time to
apply for a Reception place and, if your child is in year 2
at Infant School, it is time to apply for a Junior School
place. 
 
Make your application and find helpful tips and information
(including links to school OFSTED reports) online at: 
 
www.northamptonshire.gov.uk - 
 
where you will also find the guidance booklet, ‘Applying
for a Primary School Place in Northamptonshire for
September 2019'. Please read this before making an
application and ensure that you check the 
school’s oversubscription criteria carefully. School places
are not allocated automatically; you must send in an
application form for your child’s school place even if: 

You have an older child already at your preferred school
You have put your child’s name down or registered your
child at your preferred school
You live in a linked area
Your child attends a nursery unit at a primary school
site

When can you apply? 
Online applications for primary school places are open
on Monday 10th September. The closing date is
Tuesday 15th January 2019 at 5pm. 
It is your responsibility to make sure your application is
with us (NCC) by the closing date. 
 
How do you apply? 
The most convenient & secure way to apply is online
at: www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/admissions 
 
Need help? 
For further advice about how to proceed, or if you
require practical help with completing your child’s
school application form, you can visit a School
Admissions ‘Drop In’ session where parents/carers can
speak to a member of staff from School Admissions
and get practical help with applications. Details of
these sessions are on the front of this leaflet.

Closing Date 15th January 2019 


